
Notice to Owners of Storm Damaged Piers and Docks on Lake Arrowhead 
 

San Bernardino County has put in place a program for owners of docks and piers that were 

damaged by the severe winter storms this year which allows owners to apply for a 

reassessment of property value and potential reduction of annual property taxes.  The 

application form is posted on the ALA website and may be accessed by clicking on this link. 

Applicants are requested to mail or email their application form to: 

 

Rennis Wilkerson, Appraiser 

477 Summit Blvd. 

Big Bear Lake, CA 92315-1233 

Rennis.Wilkerson@arc.sbcounty.gov 
 

 

 

 

 


